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Dear editor and reviewers:  

We thank you for your review and your time, and here is the answer to the comments: 

1. Commentary: Generally, the manuscript is interesting from the scientific and 

practical points of view. It is well presented and covered efficiently all aspects 

related to scientific work writing. The only pitfall is the presence of multiple  

linguistic and editing mistakes that need urgent revision and correction. Some of 

these editing errors are shown in the attached file. 

Suggested action: Minor language polishing  

 

We had considered all corrections made to the manuscript and accepted them when 

pertinent. We also got an English Polishing. Dr. Leonardo M. Porchia, Ph.D.,  who 

helped prepare this manuscript, and did review the final manuscript version. Dr. 

Porchia is a native speaker, an American, and has lived in the United States of 

American from birth to 35-years of age and studied at American schools. Dr. 

Porchia had not fulfilled the requirements for authorship and accordingly was 

placed into the Acknowledgements section. He does not have the ability to provide 

evidence of proofreading, as he is not a service; therefore, we hope we are not 

required to provide this evidence as he was in charge of writing this paper. Please, 

take this into consideration. Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely,  

 

Professor Esther López Bayghen 
Departamento de Toxicología, Cinvestav-IPN 
Telephone: +52 55 5747-3800 ext. 5486  
Email: ebayghen@cinvestav.mx  


